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Council Updates 

If you have a complaint or concern that needs to be addressed by councilð please put in 

writing and forward to the Town Office.  All New correspondence will be tabled at the next 

council meeting.  Next Council meeting  July7 at the MRC 
 

Utilities/ Invoices 

The town will now be charging late fees/interest on unpaid water and bulk water bills. 

 

Recycle Yardð Is closed but if you have branches, contact the town office between 9-4:00 pm Monday 

to Friday to arrange for the key. The key must be returned the same day. We do NOT take grass clip-

pings. 
 

Town Administration Office 

We are now re-opened to the public.  We ask that only one person come into the office at 

a time, please sanitize your hands before entering.  
Please watch the Town of Mundare Website and Facebook page for Town updates, stay safe 

 

Mundare Spray Park is now open, please try to maintain social  
distancing and Sanitize your hands before and after use 

PLEASE  Do Not flush wipes or paper 

 towel of any kind down the toilets as it wreaks havoc on our sewer lines  

did you know it costs $30,000.00 to reline one block of sewer lines? 

Council notice  

 
We regret to announce that Jaime Burghardt has resigned. We would like 

to thank Jaime for her year 9 years of  
Service on the Mundare Town Council and with numerous community 
groups. We wish you the best with all your future endeavors.  

 
 

The by-election will be held on Wednesday September 9. 
Nomination forms are available at the town office or on the town website. 

Forms must be submitted to the town office by 12:00p.m.  
on July 29 



 

 

Whitetail Mechanical Call to book your appointment 

(780)764-3936 we are now back to regular hours 
 

Corner Pub-We are now open!! Take out orders are 

always available! See you soon (780)764-2043 

New Promotion: 

Mondayð Mundare Plate (All Day) 

Tuesday-CaeSar Day-Drink (All Day) 

Wednesdayð Wing Night (4pm-11pm) 

Saturday-Girls Night (5pm-11 pm) 

Our Menu also features Traditional Korean Food 

( Bulgogi Rice, Bulgogi Noodles, Fried rice with beef, 

and Ramyun( Noodle soup-Spicy or Mild) 

Business Hours for this COVID time Mon-Thurs 12pm-

11pm, Friday and Saturday 12pm-12am, and closed 

Sundays. 

Mundare ATB is on reduced hours from 10:00-

3:30pm. There is only one person allowed in the 

branch at a time. There is a new owner at the 

Mundare branch, her name is Kelsey and you can 

reach her at (780)764-4085 
 

Servus Creditð reduced hours Tues-Fri 10-3 Sat 

10am-1pm and are only allowing 2 people in at a 

time. Please maintain social distancing.  
 

Royal Care Pharmacyð Please call ahead for your 

prescription and note we are only allowed to give 

a 30 day supply of any prescription.Hours Monday

-Friday 9-5pm, no cash accepted. 
 

Canada Post:-9-5 Monday-Friday regular hours. 

Closed Saturday and Sunday. 

 

CIBðWith recent budget cuts the watering of flow-

ers has been reduced to 1/2 time( (from Last 

year) Serving only main street (arches to the traf-

fic circle) and the cenotaph.  All other areas are 

being òadoptedó, pruned & fertilized by communi-

ties-in-bloom members and our very valuable vol-

unteers; Eugenia Panych, June Werbiski, Lois Zyla 

& Father Filas Manor (lodge) Staff.  A huge thank 

you, otherwise the pots would not have been 

P a g e  2  M u n d a r e  N e w s  

Whatôs new 

All businesses request everyone to respect the 
COVID rules for social distancing and re -
opening strategies set forth by Alberta 

Health.  

planted ( a total of 23!) 

Special thanks to Lois Zyla who cleaned & 

pruned at the pioneer house ( across from the 

post office) It looks Great!  

Next meeting will be Monday, August 3.  Until 

then enjoy your summer and the flowers!  

 

Grass Cutting:  Contact Larry at (780)764-4058 

or Denise at (780)632-9412 

 

Hair by Cherð is now open for booking. She asks 

that you adhere to COVID-19 protocol and bring 

your own mask. To book an appointment please 

call (780)603-3771 

Mundare Registriesð is open Monday-Friday 

9:00am-5:00 pm.  License renewals, registra-

tions, win cards, fishing license's are still availa-

ble. (780)764-2238  
 

Mundare Hair & Barberð Open for appointments 

only. Please call Kerri at (780)221-7193 
 

Quality Pizza & Subð New hours 10am-9pm Mon-

day through Saturday. Sundays 10am-8pm Dine 

in is now available.  



 

 

J u s t  m e s s i n g  a r o u n d  
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Dad Jokes: What do you call a fake noodle? An impasta  
What is Forest Gumpôs computer password? 1forest1 
I ordered a chicken and egg on amazoné...Iôll let you know what came first 

FUN FACTS : 

Canadians consume more kraft dinner 
and have more donut shops than any 
other nation. 
Cats have fewer toes on their back paws than 

front . 
Like most four-legged mammals, they 
have five toes on the front, but their back 
paws only have four toes. Scientists think 
the four-toe back paws might help them 
run faster.  
 

Klennex tissues were originally 
intended for gas masks. When 
there was a cotton shortage during 
World War I, Kimberly-Clark devel-
oped a thin, flat cotton substitute that 
the army tried to use as a filter in gas 
masks. The war ended before scien-
tists perfected the material for gas 
masks, so the company redeveloped it 
to be smoother and softer, then mar-
keted Kleenex as facial tissue instead.  

 

http://scienceline.ucsb.edu/getkey.php?key=5456
http://www.cms.kimberly-clark.com/umbracoimages/UmbracoFileMedia/ProductEvol_FacialTissue_umbracoFile.pdf

